
September 25th, 2017 

 

 

The Des Moines County Board of Supervisors met in a special work session at the Court House in 

Burlington at 10:30 AM on Monday, September 25th, 2017. 

 

A special work session was held between the Board of Supervisors, Christa Poggemiller, Health Department 

Administrator, Sara Goff and Dr. McCoy, Board of Health members regarding Title X Family Planning Services 

Clinic and grant application.  Types of services provided, and costs to run the clinic were discussed.  Several people 

attended the work session and discussed services provided by Planned Parenthood which were lost after the clinic 

closed.  Other providers, such as Birthright and Informed Choices do not provide cancer screening, birth control and 

education.   

 

This work session is recorded and kept on file for two years.  The minutes are also posted on the county’s 

website www.dmcounty.com  
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Bob Beck, Chairman 
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